
  
Good afternoon Tricia: 
  
I have scheduled a visit from the Bus-eum, a traveling museum and exhibit, for Friday, May 26.  For the safety of 
the visitors, the bus needs to be parked somewhere without traffic on all sides so I am asking if we can close the 
city parking lot adjacent to the library on Friday, May 26, from 12:00 noon to 8 pm.  The exhibit will be open 
from 3 to 7 pm.  
  
Please let me know if you need any additional details to make a decision. 
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Shirley Vonderhaar, Library Director 
James Kennedy Public Library 
320 1st Ave. E. 
Dyersville, Iowa  52040 
563-875-8912 
svonderhaar@dyersville.lib.ia.us 
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